Sent: Friday, 24 February 2023 11:56 AM
To: Anti Discrimination Law

R
I

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your Consultation Paper 'Religious Educational
Institutions and Anti-Discrimination Laws 23/01/2023'. On behalf of Concerned Catholics
Tasmania, I submit that:

Concerned Catholics Tasmania (CCT), a Member Group Australasian Coalition for Catholic
Church Reform (ACCCR) fully supports the Catholics for Renewal submission in expressing
concern that legislation should not protect the teaching in schools of religious doctrines that
could damage the well-being and self-esteem of LGBTIQA+ students or, in any case, protect
religious teachings that deny individual rights and freedoms. Thank you.

Dr Patricia Hindmarsh ion behalf of Concerned Catholics Tasmania)
Email:

www.concernedcatholicstasmania.org






